
 
 
 
 

The Roche Nursery School  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back to Nursery everyone.  
 
We hope you had a lovely Easter break and that the children are all ready to enjoy the final 
school term of Nursery this academic year. We also would like to offer a warm welcome to our 
new friends Douglas (who started at the end of last term), Leonidas and Gabriel.   
 
We have an exciting and busy term ahead of us and the children will have so much to look 
forward to. Highlights will include the arrival of ducklings which will be based in Reception. 
We will visit the ducklings each week and have a wonderful opportunity of watching them 
grow.  
 
We will be starting our new project ‘The Greatest Journey next week which is an open-ended 
topic and will include some interesting activities based on the different journeys that animals, 
objects and people make. We will be posting the project activities onto Tapestry each week so 
that you are able to see the varied activities the children are taking part in, along with some 
ideas on how you can support at home.   
 
This term we will be spending some more time with Reception to start those all-important 
moments of transition for our Upper Nursery Children. We will be visiting the Fire Station 
together, as well as experiencing a ‘Wet and Wild Morning’ with paddling pools and water 
sprinklers as a special treat for the children. We will also be celebrating the children’s 
achievements with a Nursery social event on 3rd July. We are particularly looking forward to 
this event as you will be able to explore the learning environment as well as celebrating your 
child’s achievements with a glass of fizz.   
 
The Nursery children have been invited to take part in the school Run for Us charity event this 
year. With physical development, health and exercise being such a key element of the EYFS 
curriculum we are looking forward to the event and the opportunity it brings. This term brings 
with it ‘moving up day’ for those children who are moving on to Reception in the next academic 
year.  
 
Please see below a reminder of important points for each day as well as a list of diary dates.  
 
We look forward to a super term and hopefully the weather will start to warm up soon!  
 
Best wishes 
 
Nursery Team 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Dates for your Diary  
(some additional dates are on main school calendar) 

Summer Term 2024 
 
 

Trip to Wandsworth Fire 
Station with reception  

Thursday 2nd May 10.30-11.30am 

Run for Us Friday 17th May More details to follow 
Nursery Cake Sale  
‘The Great Nursery Bake-
off’  

Monday 20th May More details to follow 

Half-Term  27th- 31st May  
 

 

School Trip to Bocketts 
Farm with Reception 

Monday 3rd June    Trip letter to be sent out 
via parent app. Please 
do contact Mrs Luci if 
you wish to volunteer! 

School Photos  Thursday 6th June  Class photos -all 
children in full summer 
uniform and school 
coloured hair 
accessories only please. 
If your child does not 
usually attend school 
please bring them for 
the morning. 

Wet and Wild Morning Thursday 20th June Children will enjoy a 
morning of water play 
and outdoor fun. Please 
bring a change of 
clothes and a towel in a 
plastic bag! 

Sports Day Friday 21st June More details to be sent 
out by the sports 
department 

Moving Up Day 
 

Friday 28th June Upper Nursery Children 
will be meeting their 
new Reception teacher. 
Lower Nursery 
Children will be staying 
with Nursery teachers 
in class. 
 

Parent Social Evening Wednesday 3rd July An informal chance to 
meet the Nursery 
teachers and celebrate 
the children’s 
achievements.   



Last Day of Term Friday 5th July 
Finish at 11.30am 

Party Day! Children 
may wear home clothes 
or fancy dress. Party list 
of food will be sent out 
nearer the time. 
 

 
 
 

Important Nursery Information for your fridge/family planner  
  
Day  Uniform 

required  
Any other 
information   

Club 
information   

Monday  School uniform    Spanish 
activity club 
until 4p.m. 
Please bring an 
extra snack.  

Tuesday  Sports kit with 
forest school 
puddlesuit and 
wellies (lots of 
layers for cold 
days).  

School shoes in 
separate bag 
please. No red 
school bag or 
snack is required 
on this day.   

1.Ballet (until  
3.40p.m.)  
Please bring 
ballet outfit in 
separate bag. 
2.Nursery 
activity club 
until 4p.m. 
Please bring an 
extra snack.  
  

Wednesday   Normal 
uniform for 
part-time 
children. 
Sports kit for 
children who 
stay in the 
afternoon.  

  Fine motor  
skills club until 
4p.m. Please 
bring an extra 
snack.  

Thursday  School uniform    Yoga club until 
4p.m. Please 
bring an extra 
snack  



Friday   School uniform 
with trainers  

Half day until  
12.00  

Stay and play 
until 1.30p.m. 
and includes 
school lunch.  

  
 


